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Dear   
 

 Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 46567 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
New Bed spaces in next Five Years  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

1. Please can you confirm if there are any plans for new bedspaces to be created within your trust in the 
next five years? This can be either proposed at a discussion point or a more formal stage of the 
decision process.  I would like to capture new treatment areas or areas that would offer both day or 
overnight bed spaces. If so, please could you record the proposed site and an estimated number of 
additional beds to be added per year. Any example response would be as follows 

There are currently no plans for new bed spaces to be created within the Trust over the next five 
years. 

2. Please can you confirm if there are any proposed new theatres planned to be created within your trust 
in the next five years. Please use the example format highlighted in Q1.  

N/A 

3. Please can you confirm if any of your current bed spaces or theatres are planned to be moved into a 
new building or area in the next 5 years. Please use the example format highlighted in Q1 

There are currently no plans to move any of our bed spaces into new buildings over the next 5 years. 

4. If questions 1-3 have highlighted a response that confirms new facilities, please could you confirm 
which organisation has been authorised to lead on the work if the project has reached the stage of 
awarding.  

N/A 
 
 

Sent via email  
 

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
1st Floor  

Magnitude House 
New Hythe Lane  

Aylesford  
Kent  

ME20 6WT 
 

Tel: 01795 514525 
 

Email:  kmpt.infoaccess@nhs.net 
Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 

 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

 
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




